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LONDON .

Dear Sir, ,
3.3, 'WHIN"

We enclose herewith letter received from
the Owners of the above vessel requesting postponement
of drydocking until later in the year, and shall be
glad to be advised of the reply which should be made to
the Fimo

Yours faithfully,
The Surveya S.

g encl, '
- Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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